NEW SHARON ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

"You are eligible to apply for a scholarship from the New Sharon Alumni Association if you are a
direct descendant or a stepchild of a direct descendant of a New Sharon Alumni and plan to
attend a school of higher learning."

Name

Home Address

Father's Name Mother's Name

How are you related to a New Sharon Alumni?

Name the school of higher learning you plan to attend.

What will be your program and major?

Please tell us why you are requesting this scholarship.

PLEASE RETURN BY MAY 31st to address on the other side.

Signature of Applicant Signature of Parent

revised--3/08/10



"You are eligible to apply for a scholarship from the New Sharon Alumni Association if you are a
direct descendant or a stepchild of a direct descendant of a New Sharon Alumni and plan to
attend a school of higher learning."

* First consideration will be given to descendants graduating from Mt. Blue High School.

* In the event that no applications are received from Mt Blue, applications from
descendants graduating or completing high school in the State of Maine shall be
considered.

* Children of stepchildren will not be eligible for scholarships.

» Applications are to be completed and received no later than May 31st. The
application should be sent to Thomas Taylor at 746 Whittier Rd., Farmington, ME
04938.

* At the completion of the first semester, a copy of the transcript with passing grades
needs to be sent to Thomas Taylor at 746 Whittier Rd., Farmington, ME 04938.
Scholarship will be dispersed at that time.



